Marshall County Fiscal Court March 23, 2018 Emergency Meeting

The Marshall County Fiscal Court met for an emergency meeting on Friday, March 23, 2018 in the Fiscal Courtroom, Marshall County Courthouse, Benton, Kentucky. Elected Commissioners: Dr. Rick Cocke, Johnny Bowlin and Bob Gold; County Attorney Jeff Edwards were present. Kevin Neal, County Judge/Executive presided.

A motion was made by Com. Bowlin and seconded by Com. Gold to go into Executive Session to discuss possible litigation. All voted aye. Motion carried.

Judge Neal called court back to order and stated they discussed Rivercrest Engineering putting together a summary for council to look over. Council will then draft a letter to Youngblood Excavating. A motion was made by Com. Bowlin and seconded by Com. Cocke for County Attorney Jeff Edwards to draft a letter to Youngblood Excavating. All voted aye. Motion carried.

Com. Bowlin excused himself from the meeting.

Bryan Miles, Grant County Solid Waste Coordinator, was present to discuss the Host Agreement Marshall Co. Fiscal Court has with WastePath and his recommendations moving forward. After a very lengthy discussion, a motion was made by Com. Cocke and seconded by Com. Gold to amend Ordinance #92-01 2% per Annum of Gross Receipts, License Fee Applicable to Off-Site Waste Management Facilities located within Marshall County, Kentucky. All voted aye. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Com. Cocke and seconded by Com. Gold to adjourn. All voted aye. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted by,

Desiree' Hermosillo Fiscal Court Clerk

estrei Hormos